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There certainly were a lot of happy women at our last guild meeting. First because we survived the earthquake of Tues-
day at 4:02pm.  

And secondly because we had a very good speaker in Wendy Matson. We are to understand her workshop was well 
attended and everyone was encouraged to be creative and several ladies 'stepped out of their comfort zone" and en-
joyed the day. 

Gathering together to spend the day quilting and sharing is one reason why we sign up for workshops and participate in 
our guild.  

A BIG THANKS to all the ladies who gave their quilts for our May 7th Mother's Day auction. We will continue to collect 
your quilts this month and don't forget last chance to help your guild will be at our April guild meeting. 

So, get ready for our "Stash in the Attic- Sell all your UFO tables. Contact Jean Sysak at 689-1303 to reserve at table at 
$5.00.It will be a place of " PANDEMONIUM" as always!!  

Remember One Woman's Trash is another Woman's Treasurers!! 

 

Sew long for now, 

Sharon Wyche, 2016 CCQ President 

president@centralcoastquilters.org 

"You shall go out in joy" 

PRESIDENTõS MESSAGE 

RemindersñBring to 

the March Meetingsé. 

mailto:president@centralcoastquilters.org
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Philanthropy : 
 
On Saturday, February 6th Quilting Angel Collette Blair organized a quilt block making booth at the Monarch Butterfly 
Grove in Grover Beach.  Two tables were set up with quilt squares for children and adults to color butterflies on.  Col-
lette, Shirley, Janie and a new Angel, Sherry Torrey worked the booth.  It was a successful event that will eventually re-
sult in a number of  adorable quilts.  Some families come back year after year. 
 
Donôt forget to save your HOBBS batting UPC codes, and we always appreciate fabric donations, especially juvenile 
prints for baby and childrenôs quilts and red, white and blues for valor quilts.   

The Quilting Angels meet every Tuesday morning at St. Patrickôs church hall, 501 Fair Oaks Ave, Arroyo Grande, Janu-
ary ï October, 9:30 ï 2:00 ï unless cancelled by church functions.  New Angels are always welcome and you'll be 
amazed at the enthusiasm, fun and productivity of the Quilting Angels.  The first Tuesday of each odd numbered month 
is pizza day and the first Tuesday of each even numbered month is potluck.  Other Tuesdays, bring a bag lunch. 

 
 

The Longarm Team meets twice a month on the first and third Wednesdays at Santa Maria Sewing Center in Santa Ma-
ria.   
 
 

Questions?   Call é.. 
Collette Blair 773-5623, Janie Walker 473-0494, Alice Carter  474-4781, 
Maryann Henson 904-8800 Adele  
Beher 225-1155 or Betty Lafuente  
481-4055    
philanthropy@centralcoastquilters.org 

 

 

 

 

From the Board:  

Program: 

March    This month is going to be great for those of us who need to clean out our unfinished projects. 

Letôs take some time going through our closets and get rid of some of our ñsomeday I will get this project doneò things, 
then, bring them to Guild on March 22

nd
 and sell them!  A great way to rid ourselves of that ñoh, why did get thatò stuff 

we all accumulateò Also this way we get to shop for something we will be excited to sew! Table space will be limited, so 
get together with your friends and reserve a table for only $5. Please have your prices ready and take care of your own 
cash box.  Reserve your table by contacting  Jean Sysak or Dee Millar. 
 

April     Judy Mullens is coming to Guild on April 26
th
.  

On Tuesday April 26
th
, she will present her Quilts then and now trunk show.   

On Wednesday April 27 she will lead a class called Kansas Prairie (Old Town Quilt shop in Orcutt).   
In this class you will learn three dimensional quilts and curved piecing techniques. 
 

Dee Millar and Jean Sysak 
Program Co-Chairs 
program@centralcoastquilters.org 

mailto:philanthropy@centralcoastquilters.org
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Membership: 

We now have 156 members. Check 
out page 7 for new member infor-
mation 
 

Membership Corrections: 

Please update your directories. 
 

Donna Sasaki 

Add:   mobile # 459-3284 
 

Becky Carroll 

new email address:  
opbecky123@mail.com 

 
Judy Rohr, Linda Kucera, Karin 
Havemose, Cathi Unland, and Wendy 
Robinson 
2016 Membership Committee 
 

Block of the Month: 
Thank you to everyone for your partici-
pation in this years' block of the 
month.  For March, we have a block 
called Bars.  We will also have a further 
conversation about color in Amish 
quilts.     
 

Reminder: you can always download 
a copy of our 2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 
and 2015 BOM series from our guild 
website. 

Alice DeLeonardis-
BOM@centralcoastquilters.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee Reports:  

 
The Quilt Attic 

Sewing Machine Service and Repair 

All Makes [Singer, Janome, Elna, etc.]  
ðWe pick up and deliver 

Elna Dealer 

Contact:  Bob McGuire  805-474-0717 

Email:  thequiltattic@aol.com 

Web:  www.thequiltattic.com NEW 

Newsletter: 

Please note our change in policy 
voted on unanimously by the board 
at the last board meeting;  Newslet-
ter articles will be due to editor by 
15th of each month starting in March 
[this month]. The intent is to have 
the newsletters posted by the 1st of 
each month so you can read what is 
happening ahead of time.  

Newsletters are posted on our guild 
website each month. From there you 
can read, download or print each news-
letter. You can also find back issues 
posted there dated back to January 
2011.  

 

Website: 
 
www.centralcoastquilters.org  

 
Read your newsletters, get BOMôs, 
check the guild calendar, and more on 
our website.  

 
Machines For Sale! 

 

1) Bernina 1230 sewing machine.  Machine is in good 
working condition. Lots of assessories.   
Contact:  Gerry McGuire   805-474-4014   
Email: thequiltattic@aol.com 

2) Husqvarna Viking Quilt Designer II 

 Deluxe quilting and embroidery machine 

 (embroidery unit attaches to sewing machine) 

 Comes with many attachments and large plexi
 glass surround unit.  Recently service.  Approx, 
 10 years old.  Attachment for extra thread spool. 
 Asking $1250 

 Contact:  Scott & Sue Campbell  805-801-8630 

3) PFAFF Creative 7550 

 Includes Creative Designer unit and  
 two video tapes   Asking $500 obo 

 Contact:  Karen Thomas   805-473-0303 

 Email:  kvthomas@charter.net 

Hospitality: 

 

If your last name begins with 
SðZ please bring a healthy 
snack to share for the Septem-
ber guild meeting. We are ask-
ing that you bring your donations 
on a disposable serving plate so 
no one will have to wash dishes 
after the meeting. Thanks! 

mailto:opbecky123@mail.com
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Articles & Announcements:  

Whatôs on the Web? 

Submitted by Linda Kucera 

I saw several members of Central Coast Quilters at Quilt Con, the Modern Quilt Guildôs show that was in Pasadena this 
year. There was much to enjoy, including great lectures and classes, demonstrations, product and pattern introductions, 
vendors, and, of course, a fabulous show! To see pictures of the show, you could search Quilt Con 2016 on your com-
puter, and click on images. Or, you can go to Instagram.com, and search #quiltcon2016, and see loads of photos up-
loaded by attendees. Even if you prefer traditional quilt design, thereôs a lot of good stuff. 

When Cindy Wiens was here, she showed us Typography, the exclamation point quilt she made for Cloud 9 fabrics. You 
can get the free pattern, here, where they misspelled Cindyôs name.  

Are you following Pat Sloanôs and Jane Davidsonôs quilt-along, called The Splendid Sampler? Over the course of the 
year, 100 blocks, designed by a number of well-known designers, will be presented, and you can interact online with 
others making the blocks. Jump in now, you can catch up on earlier blocks later; itôs not a race! 

Quilt Inspiration is a blog that highlights great work in the quilting world, and as you scroll down the page, there are doz-
ens of free quilt patterns listed along the side. Thereôs also a Quilt Archives tab. Just look at Cat Lady Quilt, designed by 
Sarah Watts for Cotton + Steel fabrics; so clever! Stacy in Stitches is another blog that has an ongoing collection of free 
patterns and tutorials.  

Thanks to the newsletter  from Westwood Acres Fabric, here are links to some really cute spring and Easter projects:  

Fabric basket and fabric eggs from Amy Smart, Diary of a Quilter 

Felt egg chicks from Coats & Clark 

Tulip Quilt from Bijou Lovely 

Easter Egg bag from Red Brolly 

Bunny Face Bag from Sew Very 

Almond Country will have Lyn Mann for a one day workshop on Saturday, April 9, 2016 from 9am-4pm at Trinity Luther-
an Fellowship Hall in Paso Robles for the workshop "No Such Thing as an Ugly Fabric".  This is a fun and easy piecing 
workshop in which you learn how to use "ugly fabrics" (as if there is such a thing) to good advantage in a small quilt 
project. The workshop will be $40 if you would like to join us. Please don't hesitate to sign up if you are interested, we 
need to know right away if you would like to attend. Please contact Dora Espinoza at sunzia2@charter.net or call her at 
434-1635.  

Thank you! 

ACQG 

Glendale Quilt Guild presents  ñA Visit With Alexò 

 

 
 
 
Join us for two lectures (and lunch) with world renowned quilter, Alex Anderson. Tickets are on sale now and 
are going quickly, so purchase at Guild meetings, by contacting Kathi Coleman Wilson at domehikr@aol.com, or, 
you can purchase tickets online at http://www.glendalequiltguild.org/ 

Saturday 
April 16, 2016 
10am and 1pm 

First Congregational 
Church of Glendale 
2001 Canada Blvd 
Glendale, CA 91208 

http://cloud9fabrics.com/fabrics/typography/
http://www.thesplendidsampler.com/2016/01/09/test/
http://quiltinspiration.blogspot.com/
http://www.cottonandsteelfabrics.com/media/products/patterns/5bc5cc81-154e-418e-a584-51ce8f43f3bf.pdf
https://staceyinstitches.wordpress.com/
http://www.westwoodacresfabric.com/
http://www.diaryofaquilter.com/2015/03/fabric-basket-and-fabric-eggs-tutorials.html?mc_cid=b86e99abe2&mc_eid=4796d1672f
http://coatsandclarksewingsecrets.com/blogcategory/sewing/egg-chick-tutorial-for-instant-spring-cheer?mc_cid=b86e99abe2&mc_eid=4796d1672f
http://www.bijoulovelydesigns.com/2014/05/amsterdam-quilt.html?mc_cid=b86e99abe2&mc_eid=4796d1672f
http://red-brolly.com/2012/03/easter-egg-bag-2/?mc_cid=b86e99abe2&mc_eid=4796d1672f
http://sewvery.blogspot.com/2015/03/bunny-face-bag-tutorial.html?showComment=1425960677627&mc_cid=b86e99abe2&mc_eid=4796d1672f#c8581158466441321043&_a5y_p=3479313
mailto:sunzia2@charter.net
http://www.glendalequiltguild.org/events.html
mailto:domehikr@aol.com
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Seven Sisters Quilt Show Announcements:  

Save the date!   June 25 & 26, 2016  

 

Seven Sisterôs Quilt Challenge for 2016 - Colorful Central Coast 
 

This year we have made a few changes to the quilt challenge at the show, namely there is no entry fee to enter and 
prizes are limited to ribbons.  
The deadlines are now the same as the rest of the quilt show. The entry form and artist statement are due April 1. Your 
quilt , in a pillow case and unfolded, is due on June 10

th
 to your CCQ challenge rep, Judy Rohr. 

The size remains the same 18òx22ò in either portrait or landscape form with a 2 İò sleeve. 
The theme Colorful Central Coast is purposely broad so you can make many different types of quilts. A landscape, a 
design of the flora or fauna, or a traditional quilt using the colors of a season or a part of county. 

SUZANNE MCDERMOTT SPONSORED AWARD AT SEVEN SISTERS QUILT SHOW 

 

As you know, our dear friend, Suzanne McDermott passed away recently. Friends at the AQGCC and Seven Sisters 
meeting donated money in her name and wanted to find a way to honor her memory.  A motion was passed to use the 
funds to set up an endowment which would provide a Suzanne McDermott Memorial Sponsored Award to be given at 
the Seven Sisters Quilt Show starting in 2017 and continuing as long as funds are available. Her friendship group, Wild 
Thimbles, is sponsoring a $100 award in her honor at the 2016 Show.  If you would like to contribute to future spon-
sored awards in Suzanneôs name, you may write a check to AQGCC and give it to Linda Edell, treasurer for AQGCC 
and Seven Sisters.  Please note ñSuzanne Memorialò in the memo line. If you prefer, you may mail a check to: 

AQGCC      P.O. Box 16144      San Luis Obispo, CA 93406 

SevenSistersQuiltShow.org  

Click here to view/download the flyer   

Workshops by Gwen Marston 

Registration Begins:  March 15, 2016, 8 am PST 

 
News from your Seven Sisters Acquisitions team, Loretta Newman and Denise Renna: 
 

Hello from your Seven Sisters Quilt Show Acquisitions team, Loretta Newman and Denise Renna. Time is quickly approaching 
to turn in your applications for the Seven Sisters show in June. The paper applications with 4x6" color photo attached are due 
to Loretta or Denise by April 1st for quilts to go into the show. The quilts are not due until June 10th. The upcoming guild meet-
ing is the last one before applications are due, so either turn them in then in person, or you can send them to either Denise or 
Loretta (our addresses are in the directory.) The applications can be found at http://www.aqgcc.org/, applications for the show 
are listed on the bottom of the page for Seven Sisters Show Remember that if you submit one electronically, we still need the 
PAPER copy and photo to make it official. Happy Quilting! 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001GK-edHmPSwVNghJogfY22FNOYudgHKeQ6pCYWOA45GWQY_DVhWTtTBgQB97OxDG-IkIbgIddeLCNNpNDbj6jccGLE5cFszbUA1eyewt3KvS0IThngkgODQpirVDBOvQJ2WktcjpmSTIUF6PWumT1-BzllNmjlDQtXobTFIsVO2G1zwUKf5e7KSDELnC61JDm&c=aMJjk_-J84YY_nXqQCVSUEI7hpa30Pkv9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001GK-edHmPSwVNghJogfY22FNOYudgHKeQ6pCYWOA45GWQY_DVhWTtTLUkJ7EeXZsErmtVymLiFv-EYQ7wi1YttUYWDYsv377dcq8uWWoC1dvtAGKGMErM1ZzIRoJkyLCLVJM-ehWcoiC_bBCuZWHJ9OHeUsqoRQ2CRi-H7TYCGc2-eLu5ilA55JqfwcTzyaLCL_81VXzdCTP-y6ACVLC4ICjHLa5n8CVfnS-B
http://www.aqgcc.org/
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CCQ Quilt Auction Announcements:  

 
MOTHER'S DAY QUILT AUCTION - MAY 7TH, 2016 

 
Please bring your quilt donation for the auction to either the guild meetings or to Quilting Angels to give the Acquisition  team, 
Sharon Wyche or Cherie Halsey.  Pin one form to each quilt (No sleeve or pillowcase needed.)  100 % of the proceeds from 

your quilt will go to the guild to help finance future workshops, programs and philanthropy efforts. 

 

Thank  you very much for making a quilt for the auction! 

 

Owner's Name: ________________________________________Made by:_______________________ 

 

Quilt Title/Pattern Name:_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Quilted by:__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year Made:___________________ 

 

Hand or machine quilted? (circle one) Hand or machine appliqu®d?  (circle one) 

Hand or machine pieced? (circle one)       Size:____________________________ 

 

Description of quilt's creation:____________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Central Coast Quilters and Auction committee members assume no responsibility for the quilted items donated for the Quilt 
Action. 
 

Entrant's Signature_______________________________________________________________Date:_______________ 

 

 
Quilts for the Mother's Day Auction May 7th, 2016 

We are looking for donations from our members for our May 7th Motherôs Day Quilt Auction fundraiser. Please consider 
donating one of your quilts for the fundraiser.  

A table will be set up for auction quilts at each guild meeting. 

Please fill out and attach to your quilt the auction information form telling us all about your quilt. [See page 6] 

Thank you, 

Patti Christian 
2nd Vic Pres. 
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Emma Lipe 

1415 Nice Avenue 

Grover Beach, CA 93433 

[C] 850-221-4082 

auntyem9555@gmail.com 

Nov. 21 

Kimberly Cavanaugh 

1046 Sycamore Ave. 

Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 

[C] 805-714-6581 

kimberlycavanaugh@yahoo.com 

June 30 

Susan McDermott 

1317 Onsott Road 

Lompoc, CA 93436 

[H] 805-733-2373 [C]  805-588-3057 

yourethetops@yahoo.com 

June 12 

Sharon Philippe 

1332  16th Street 

Los Osos, CA 

805-704-0689 

sharonphilippe@ymail.com 

Nov. 19 

Carole Lafferty  

176 Cranberry Street 

Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 

home #: 270-4115 

email: Gemini1834@aol.com 

Maxine Campbell 

4341 Beverly Drive 

Orcutt, CA 93455 

[H] 805-937-1652  [C] 805-451-4184 

quiltsandhotrods@comcast.net 

Oct. 16 

Membership & More é.. : 

 MARCH  

2 Lynda Brown 

2 Christine Kulick 

3 Bobbie Porter 

6 Ruth Sumner 

11 Mary Cooper 

12 Susan Gray 

15 Andi Perejda 

18 Peggy Ballard 

18 Lorna Rachel Conas 

23 Cynthia Hall 

25 Lisa Kalajan 

28 Lynda Holloway 

28 Gary Holloway 

29 Kathleen Oldham 

31 Sue Snowdy 

Door Prize Winners:       February 2016 

Bettyôs (SLO) Cherie Halsey 

Bettyôs (SM) Ladonna Randolph 

Beverlyôs (SLO) Sharron Chandra 

Beverlyôs (SM) Karen Thomas 

Birch/fabricworm.com Judy Rohr 

Old Town Quilt Shop Janice Minyard 

Picking Daisies Kimberly Cavenaugh 

Quilting Cousins Rene Jennings 

Quilterôs Cupboard Betty LaFuente 

Santa Maria Sewing Superstore Gary Holloway 

Sew Fun Sherry Torrey 

SLO Shears Beverly Wieben 

The Cotton Ball Mary Bray 

Camarillo Quilterôs Assoc. Loretta Newman 

NEW MEMBERS:  
  
Please welcome and add these quilters to  your current directory: 

mailto:Gemini1834@aol.com
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 QUILTERõS CUPBOARD 

5275 El Camino Real 
Atascadero, CA 93422 
Shop:  (805)466-6995 

MondayðSaturday 10-5 

Atascadero Sewing & Vacuum 

5925 Traffic Way 
Atascadero, CA 93422 
805-466-4772 

We have been serving the Central Coast for 40 years. We 
are family owned & operated. We offer a wide selection of 
vacuum cleaners and sewing machines. We also offer ex-
perience service and repair on all makes and models.  
When you purchase a sewing machine from us we offer 
lifetime lessons and you will always experience outstanding 
customer service.  

Contact:  Kim    Email: kimsue4380@sbcglobal.net 

SLOCO Data & Printing  

Discovery Dining  
Julie Tizzano 

1635 W. Grand Ave., Ste. A 

Grover Beach, CA 93433 

805-481-5990 

Julie@slocodata.com 

Www.SLOCOdata.com 

Please patronize the following quilting & business affiliates of Central Coast Quilters,  
when you have need of these supplies and services: 

Ads: are available for the 2016 newsletters. If you would like to advertise your business and become a CCQ sponsor 

please contact our newsletter editor, Karen Thomas:  newsletter@centralcoastquilters.org or 805-473-0303  Ads are $50/year 
or a commitment of donating a door prize each month to be raffled at our monthly guild meetings.  Your AD is also 
shown in our membership directory and on our website ñSponsorò page @ www.centralcoastquilters.org  and in our  Member 
Directory.   

NEW !  


